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Calendar of Events 
Tuesday  4th September  -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Wednesday 5th September  -Dareton Public School ‘Sea Celebration’ 
Thursday 6th September  -Playgroup 12pm - 2pm 
Friday 7th September   -Barrier Athletics Carnival 
Sunday 9th September   - Friday 14th September  - Year 6 Canberra Excursion 
Friday 14th September   -Year 3/4 Sport Day Alcheringa Oval 
Friday 28th September   -Last Day of Term 3 - 3pm finish 

 

School Showcase - This Wednesday 
Last week each class spent time rehearsing  their items for this weeks ‘Sea           
Celebration.’  
The students are growing in confidence to perform on the stage and in front of their 
peers. 
 
On Friday I was lucky to have the assistance of some primary students to complete 
the back drop. Well done John, Zephaniah, Ki-anne, Ebony, Rhianna, Shylah and 
Zyeria for your attention to detail when painting. I was so impressed with the effort 
and time you took to ensure quality painting! 
I have included two of the panels painted. I will leave the rest for all to see on 
Wednesday. 
 
Winning items from the Wentworth Show will be presented at our show case. 
  
 
 

I look forward to seeing all families join us this WEDNESDAY at 11am.  
Following the performance I invite everyone to stay for lunch. 

   
Fathers Day Stall - Thursday 30th August 
Last week I worked with the senior boys to coordinate our Student Leaders Fathers Day Stall. The boys did a  
fantastic job organising and pricing each item to be sold. I hope everyone enjoyed their day yesterday. 
 
Primary Girls Program - Monday 2pm to 3pm 
On Monday afternoons Ros, Naomi and Natalie will be running the ‘Sista Talk’ program with primary girls. The 
program is aimed at improving a students self confidence and respect for themselves and other peers.  
 
MDPSSA Athletics Carnival -  Friday 31st August  
Thank you to  Mr Weinert, Ms Smith and Wendy for attending the combined schools carnival on Friday.  Well 
done to the students who participated in their events and took the time to encourage other competitors.   
As a school we will continue to promote active participation during sporting events and encourage every student 
to have a go!   
 
Have a great week 
Donna Gold 



 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 On our excursion to Woolworths 
we discovered that you need to 

eat all the colours of the  
rainbow. We need to include lots 
of fruit and vegetables in our 

diet each day. 

Wayne is 
making 

some bread. 

Shanae found the sausages 
in the meat department. 

Harry is trying to feel what fruit or 
vegetable is in the bag. Harry then 

needs to decide if it grows on the tree, 
on the ground or under the ground. 

Frankie found out where 
the new deliveries are 

kept 

Latron is 
making a 
fresh fruit 

salad. 

 
Tayla is looking at  

everyone through the 
back of the milk fridge! 

We all 
had to 

wear hair 
nets in 

the  
bakery! 



 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 



 

 

 

Last Wednesday the students in Perch followed a recipe to make Mrs Mc Glynn’s 
famous ‘Taco Dip.’ The students in the Perch class really enjoy making and trying 
new foods. 
  
Good Luck to all the wonderful and talented  Perch students with their performance 
at the school concert this Wednesday.  
  
Have a lovely Week Regards Mrs Shaddock and Mrs Mc Glynn 

 



 

 

Hello Everyone and welcome to Showcase week! 
 

Last Friday we were all very excited to have the Athletics Carnival in Mildura. There 
were 14 students that represented Dareton Public School. Well done to those children 
that tried their best and participated on the day.  
As we were in Mildura, there were no achievements or Student of the Week certificates 
awarded.  
 

We are all looking forward to seeing you here at school on Wednesday to watch your 
child in their showcase performance. Just a timely reminder for Wednesday,  your child 
will need: board shorts / shorts, a bright coloured tee-shirt and a towel. It would be   
appreciated if these can come in TOMORROW so as we have all the costumes that we 
need here at school please. Please contact the school if you are having difficulty with the 
costume 
 

As well as Showcase, we are on the countdown to Canberra!!! There are 3 very excited 
children and one excited adult looking forwards to the long journey ahead… This is 
such a wonderful excursion for the children to take 
part in. We will have many stories and photos to 
share with you after this wonderful experience.  
Stay tuned!   
 
We hope you all have a 
fabulous week ahead and 
are looking  forward to 
seeing you Wednesday!  
 
Janet, Wendy and        
Goannas.  
 
 
 



 

 


